
ALL SCHEDULED 

WESTMAN WILDERNESS CLUB 

EVENTS CANCELLED 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

Effective Monday, March 30, 2020 the province is limiting 
public gatherings to no more than 10 people at any indoor 

or outdoor venue, down from the previous limit of 50. 

Please stay healthy, following all the protocols 
outlined by health officials. 

We look forward to getting together with everyone soon. 

Westman Wilderness Club Executive


